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Letters of Support 



Silvera for Seniors 
Suite 804, 7015 Macleod Trail SW 

Calgary, AB 
T2H 2K6 

Phone: 403.276.5541 
Fax: 403.276.9152 

October 16, 2018 

Mr. Brian Beck, President 
Bridgeland Riverside Community Association 
C/o Deb Lee   

Dear Brian: 

As CEO of Silvera for Seniors, which has four seniors’ communities in the Bridgeland Riverside neighbourhood, I am 
writing in support of a recommendation by the community association to change the name of MacDougall Park to 
Riverside Park. I gather that this idea will go to City Council in the new year.  

Our organization was involved in the initial planning and development of Riverside Park under our former name 
Metropolitan Calgary Foundation.  After much consultation and planning the park, named Riverside Park opened in 
1994.   

For more than 20 years since then, more seniors and individuals with disabilities live in this Riverside area of the 
neighbourhood; the park has become increasingly relevant to those citizens and the rest of community members. 

I understand that the ‘Bridges’ project—an initiative to build higher density housing in this area—resulted in the 
park being renamed McDougall Park. However, I’m told, no city reports, or correspondence can be found to 
substantiate that any formal process or community consultation ever took place for renaming the area from 
Riverside to McDougall Park.   

The community association considers that now is the time to re-affirm the original name and honour the districts 
history. Renaming to Riverside Park affirms the vitality of being a community beside the river and opens 
possibilities that will enable appropriate evolution of this area. 

Silvera for Seniors supports the community associations request to revert to the park’s original neighbourhood-
based name.   

Yours very truly, 

Arlene Adamson, CEO 
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July 13, 2018 

RE: Application for Renaming 

As City Councillor for Calgary’s Ward 9, I am delighted to write a letter of support for the application to 

rename McDougall Park back to Riverside Park. The park, originally named Riverside Park, and intended 

to be an accessible park for seniors and others with mobility challenges had its name changed in 1998 

after the demolition of the General Hospital and following development of the Bridges Project.  

After much research by a passionate community members, I believe the parks name was changed in 

error and without any consultation with the community. Along with the Bridgeland-Riverside 

Community Association, I am happy to support the change back to the original name, Riverside Park. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 403-268-5330 or by 

email at ward09@calgary.ca at your convenience. 

Yours truly, 

GIAN-CARLO CARRA 
COUNCILLOR, WARD 9 

Office of the Councillors 

COUNCILLOR GIAN-CARLO CARRA 
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